
From:                                 Rose O'Sullivan
Sent:                                  Wed, 14 Oct 2020 04:50:44 +0000
To:                                      Kerrie Mackey
Cc:                                      Maggie Chapman
Subject:                             RE: Planning Proposal (PP) - 10 Victoria Street, Berry (Lot 6 DP 1204186) Proposed Rezoning
Attachments:                   HNSW_ACH_Response_PP_10 Victoria Street_Berry_Shoalhaven LGA.pdf

Dear Kerrie and Maggie
 
Thank you for referring the additional information regarding this Planning Proposal to Heritage NSW. We have prepared the attached advice for 
your consideration. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions about this advice. 
 
Kind regards 
Rose 
 
 
Rose O’Sullivan | Archaeologist, Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Regulation – South 
Heritage NSW, Community Engagement, Department of Premier and Cabinet
84 Crown Street Wollongong NSW 2500 

T: 02 4224 4177 | M: 0429 152 180 | rose.o’sullivan@environment.nsw.gov.au 
  

   
I acknowledge and respect the traditional custodians and ancestors of the lands I work across.
 
Heritage NSW and coronavirus (COVID-19)
Heritage NSW has taken steps to protect the safety, health and wellbeing of our staff, communities and customers. Whilst our offices remain open, we have put in place flexible 
working arrangements for our teams across NSW and continue to adapt our working arrangements as necessary. Face-to-face meetings and field work/site visits with our customers 
are subject to rules on gatherings and social distancing measures. We thank you for your patience and understanding at this time.
 

mailto:kym.mcnamara@environment.nsw.gov.au


From: Kerrie Mackey <Kerrie.Mackey@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 23 September 2020 2:15 PM
To: OEH HD Heritage Mailbox <HERITAGEMailbox@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Rose O'Sullivan <Rose.OSullivan@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Maggie Chapman <Maggie.Chapman@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Planning Proposal (PP) - 10 Victoria Street, Berry (Lot 6 DP 1204186) Proposed Rezoning 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please find attached a letter and confidential attachments regarding a Planning Proposal (PP) - 10 Victoria Street, Berry 
(Lot 6 DP 1204186) Proposed Rezoning for your information. 
 
If you have any questions relating to this matter, please contact Council’s Strategic Planner Maggie Chapman on 
maggie.chapman@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au
 
Regards 
 
Kerrie Mackey 
Senior Administration Officer – Strategic Planning
Shoalhaven City Council 
 
02 4429 3426
Bridge Rd (PO Box 42) Nowra NSW 2541
Kerrie.Mackey@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au

 
 
 
 
 
 
This message may contain both confidential and privileged information intended only for the addressee named 
above.
If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately then destroy the original 
message.
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
----
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender expressly and with authority states them 
to be the views of the NSW Office of Environment and Heritage.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL


